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Ms. Joan K. Glander 
Corporation Division 
State of Minnesota 
Office of the Secretary of State 
180 State Office Building 
St. Paul, MN 55155 

Dear Ms. Glander: 

July 21, 1987 

This will confirm receipt of your letter dated June 12. 

I am the Honorary Consul of Costa Rica to Minnesota having been 
appointed by the then President of the Republic of Costa Rica, 
Luis Alberto Monge in September, 1983. 

If your records show any person other than me as Consul, I'd 
appreciate knowing about it and the person's name and address 
and phone number. 

As to your request regarding Minnesota Statutes 524.3 403(a), 
covering receipt of notice of probate for decedents born in Costa 
Rica, may I suggest the following; 

if I, as Honorary Consul, can be of help or service 
in any way to you, the State of Minnesota, the family, 
etc., do not hesitate to call or write; 

- to the best of my knowledge, since my appointment as 
Honorary Consul, neither I nor my office has received 
any such notification; 
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- due to the fact that I am interested in being 
current on matters between people/events as they 
relate to Minnesota/Costa Rica, may I suggest 
you send me a copy of such notifications; 

- my assumption of your past practice is you 1 ikelv 
sent such notifications to the Costa Rican Embassy 
in Washington DC, and I would suggest you continue 
that practice. 

I hope this letter has been helpful to you and that it clarifies 
my position as Honorary Consul of Costa Rica to Minnesota. 

cc: Guido Fernandez 
The Honorable Ambassador 
Costa Rican Embassy 
1825 Connecticut Avenue 
Suite 211 
Washington, DC 20009 
Telephone: 202/234-2945 
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